
The Wilmington Flower Market  

Policy on Use of External Links via Website or Mobile Applications 

 

For 100 years, The Wilmington Flower Market has been a Delaware tradition shared by multiple 

generations and proudly continues its mission to raise money for organizations which provide 

opportunities that Educate, Enrich and Engage children and help them to build foundations for 

a brighter future.   

We are a 501(c)3 non-profit fundraising and one hundred percent volunteer organization and 

are proud to work with many local businesses who help us bring together all of the elements 

that create our family-friendly Flower Market event.   

The Wilmington Flower Market, Inc.’s usage of external links is limited to those of our Partners, 

Sponsors and Advertisers as part of publicity campaigns for our annual Flower Market Event 

and other fundraising efforts. 

Our Website (www.wilmingtonflowermarket.org) and mobile application may contain – or you 

may be sent via our site or mobile application – links to content either belonging to or 

originating from third parties. These parties may, in turn, send links to other websites or 

features in graphics, banners or other advertising. 

Any postings on Social Media channels that also contain external links to content as outlined 

above are included in this policy. 

Such external links are not monitored, investigated or checked for accuracy, validity, reliability, 

availability, or completeness by us and are the sole responsibility of the creator of such external 

links. 

Should you receive content or advertising via an external link via our website, mobile 

application or social media channels that you find offensive or inappropriate or unwanted, 

please contact us at publicity@wilmingtonflowermarket.org so that we are aware of this 

situation and can ensure that such content is removed from our website, social media channels 

and other outlets.  

We also recommend that you unsubscribe and/or contact the creator of such content to both 

request that the content be removed and/or request that your contact information be removed 

from their database. 
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